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From: Stuart Darke 
Sent: 04 March 2024 11:25
To: Licensing
Subject: Licensing application 047921

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I am writing in support of the Sandy Cove’s application to serve drink to guests on the terrace and to 
have music at the wedding ceremonies The Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbour EX349SR always 
seems to me to be professionally run with both sensitivity in mind for both its guests and the 
neighbours To my mind it provides important employment opportunities in the area and I believe that 
it’s application should be approved Regards Stuart Darke 

Bicckescpmbe Park Road 
Ilfeacombe 
EX348EU 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


